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This cap and trade bill is just another tax on so many hard working people, and for what. Why
destroy people’s livelihood of so many that work hard for Oregonians.
Bury the cap and trade bill once and for all before you legislators destroy what’s left of of
Oregon’s culture.  Governor Brown is not qualified to be governor. Yet she seems to think
money is the cure to all problems. It’s not. Our taxes are high enough. Don’t make it any
worse by milking the cow until it runs dry.
Chris Miller Waldport Oregon.
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